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Pamela Martin

From: webforms@victoria.ca
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2016 10:15 AM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: Mayor and Council email

From: Julie Lommerse 
Email : Lommerse@gmail.com 
Reference :  
Daytime Phone :  
Re: 2035 Stanley Ave - Rezoning Application (00489) 
 
I have written to you in the past about this application and have just become aware that it is on the agenda for this 
evenings Council meeting. I apologize for the late email. 
 
I live across the street and after reviewing the changes I must say that I am still concerned about a number of issues 
which include: 
- the total square footage of the house 
- the potential that a basement suite could be developed and used for rental income (illegally) 
- the fact that the project does not meet the objectives of the Small Lot House Rezoning Policy which sets a dangerous 
precedent for our neighbourhood  
- that there is not enough off-street parking allocated for this 3-unit development.  
 
As mentioned in other correspondence, I would rather see a smaller cottage style house (reduced total square footage) in 
this area.  
 
Thank you for considering my comments 
J. Lommerse 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and 
may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient,or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify The City of Victoria immediately by email at 
publicservice@victoria.ca. Thank you. 
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